
July 15, 2024 

RFP-2023-24-10 
Cooperative Purchasing Agreement for Fuels and Lubricants 
Opened: May 7, 2024 
Closed:   June 14, 2024 

This letter is to notify all that the Sacramento Area Council of Governments 
(SACOG) intends to award Hunt & Sons, Inc. and Hunt & Sons, LLC as successful 
proposers for RFP-2023-24-10 (Cooperative Purchasing Agreement for Fuels and 
Lubricants).  

Please be advised that this notice is not an acceptance of any offer and that SACOG 
retains the right to reject any and all proposals.  The selected successful proposers 
acquire no rights unless and until an agreement is fully executed by the selected 
proposer and SACOG’s appropriate officials. 

We thank you all for your participation in our procurement process & very much 
look forward to doing business with you in future endeavors.   

Sincerely, 

Heather Luke 
Heather Luke 
Procurement Officer 
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